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Message from the chair-
“It was once again a fantastic
meeting where all our members got
involved in discussion and fed back
their information they gathered in
their various roles. I feel pleasured
to be in such a favoured position
where I can support and guide the
junior students and watch them
develop their communication and
organisation skills, which are all key
for a life after school.

It has been amazing to hear about
all the success in the school and it
has been interesting to find out the
changes people would like to be
brought forward. I am excited for
our next meeting to find out how
things are coming along.”

-Kieran Rhodes

Points Raised-
These will be discussed with the
senior management team:
Keeping left in corridors, separating
lunch lines in the dining hall by
years, reducing litter, raising
awareness of the counselling
service, school headphone policy
and the clean air policy.

Next Meeting-
The next meeting will be in Mr Parsons
room, Thursday 13th of December, 7th

period.

Important Dates-

Wed 5th, Thurs 6th of December-
Council members will visit round
tutors and students and staff are
encouraged to pass on their
thoughts and opinions.

Tues 11th of December at Lunch-
There will be a drop in session in the
street.

What We Are Doing-
We are organising a focus group
with council members in order to
begin a campaign to help tackle
the litter problem and reinforce the
keep to the left system.
We discussed the upcoming
meeting about ways to support
students in achieving
and maintaining good mental
health and await a response back
from the meeting about how we
can take this forward.


